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The project was presented to the teachers’s team, then in class assemblies to the representative parents and finally to the classes involved. Then students were involved in the construction of Murales to locate the Countries  involved. Searching for European position and their flags. 
Succesful was the Logo competition. 
Following in the footsteps of Alice who falls into the black hole, the issues of migration and immigration have been addressed. After discussion were carryed out the feelings of those are forced to change Countries in search of a job.
Art- Immigration flow saw a full partecipation ” How students see immigration by their creativity! “
Both the Open Day and the Merenda Solidale took place for fundraising. The money collected for charity were donated to the NGO immigration. (All together we achieve more).
During these events there was the presence of journalists, who through  sharing TV, the dissemination of the project have been well developed. Students, parents, the coordinator of the project and the head teacher were interviewed. The two interviews were then transmitted in the evening in the Apulian TV stations giving a strong stimulus to dissemination.
The project within the school is running and its implementation is proceeding positively and  with great success. All staff and students are extremely enthusiastic and very interested in the work . 
Teachers have participated with enthusiasm and involvement in the Meetings’ events. Through regular contacts, maintained via e-mail and WhatsApp, which worked very well, the targeted objectives were achieved . A dedicated e-Twinning space has been created to allow participating colleagues to upload and share photos, download movies and have links to use resources made available by everyone. Finally, a surveys  was proposed to parents, students and teachers. The contents of the questionnaires show the positivity of the project.
